







Washpool Creek Park upgrade

April 2024

Project

As part of the naturalisation of the Washpool Creek Corridor, Bundaberg Regional Council will install upgraded park facilities within Washpool Creek Park, located on Lathouras Court, Bundaberg South. This upgrade will provide increased recreational opportunities for the local community and assist in the activation of the Washpool Creek Corridor.

Upgrades

The upgrades will include:

- A new playground area including multi-unit, double swing, and balancing activities.
- A new shelter and picnic table.
- A new water bubbler.
- A new park sign.

The new playground will be made from predominately natural materials to align with the naturalisation of the Washpool Creek Corridor. The play facilities will be located within the park to take advantage of the natural shade provided by surrounding trees. However, the play equipment will not be placed underneath existing trees to ensure the safety of users. Please note that playgrounds removed from Council parks cannot be sold or donated to the community as they no longer meet current Australian standards.

Timeline

7 May 2024	13 May 2024 – 24 May 2024	June – July 2024
Existing playground equipment removed.	New playground installed. New park sign Installed	New shelter, picnic table and water bubbler installed.
		Project completed weather and unforeseen delays permitting

For more information

Phone: 1300 883 699 Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au

Operational Supervisor Parks Projects & Planning: Carla Colasimone

Division 9 Councillor: Cr May Mitchell 0437 885 384

1300 883 699